
 

What is the Associate Assistance Fund (AAF)? It is a 501c3 tax deductible charity designed to help BSRO 

teammates in need. It is designed to provide emergency financial assistance to any BSRO teammate who 

may require help recovering from a personal crisis (e.g. death, illness, etc.). For more information you can visit 

www.theaaf.com 
 

Where do my donations go? Monetary donations are used by the fund to help BSRO teammates who find 

themselves in an emergency situation due to an unexpected event. These funds are either granted or loaned to 

the teammate and help keep their family safe by paying for necessities. 
 

Can I use the AAF?  The money you donate is a tax-deductible donation and can be used as a line item on your 

taxes. This is NOT a savings account. If you come upon an emergency situation you can ask the AAF for assistance. 

The decision to donate is entirely voluntary, and there is no obligation whatsoever to agree to donate.  Whether 

or not you donate to the fund will not affect the decision in your case should you ask the AAF for assistance at any 

time. All submissions for assistance are completely confidential. 
 

You can make a tax-deductible donation today! 

Yes, I want to participate voluntarily and contribute to the Associate Assistance Fund 

Name _________________________ Store 6 digit (if applicable) ________________ 

UID ___________________________  

Payroll Deduction Options (The amount indicated will be deducted from your pay each pay period) 

○ Fixed dollar amount to withhold each pay period: $________ 

One Time Payroll Contribution Option 

○ One-time contribution from your pay: $__________________ 

Deductions will be made as indicated. Deductions will begin as soon as practicable after receipt of this notice in 

Payroll Services, not on a retroactive basis, and are entirely voluntary. Any paid contributions made are 

irrevocable. You make revoke this authorization at any time by submitting written authorizations to the HR Service 

Delivery team via myHR using the “Payroll” topic or by mail to the BFRC Associate Assistance Fund Address at the 

top of this form. 

 

http://www.theaaf.com/

